
ANESTHESIA CREDENTIALS COMMITTEE – MEETING NOTES 

MAY 4, 2020 

TELECONFERENCE 

 

Members Present: 

Dr. Scott Van Dam, Chair 

Dr. Ed Kusek 

Dr. Jay Crossland 

Dr. Brent Henriksen 

Dr. Carl Kimbler 

 

 

Dr. Van Dam called the meeting to order at 6:10 Central. 

 

The Committee reviewed the courses that qualify an individual for a permit to monitor patients 

under sedation or anesthesia.  No changes from the prior year were identified.  

 

The Committee reviewed the courses that qualify an individual for a permit to administer moderate 

sedation.  No changes from the prior year were identified.  

 

The Committee noted that some courses were in flux due to COVID-19 and that Dr. Van Dam 

should be consulted if any course identified substantive changes in content or format due to 

COVID-19.    

 

The Committee reviewed the proposed changes to ARSD 20:43:09 and provided feedback.  Dr. 

Van Dam noted that he would report out to the Board the primary areas identified for updates at 

the upcoming board meeting.    

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:37 pm.    

 

 


